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E u r e k a n s Receive 
Notice Of Duty

A notice of a period 
of alert for active 
duty for members of 
the army reserves has 
been received by re
serve components in 
Eureka. The notice in
formed the men of the 
time they will be al
lowed between time of 
alert to -the time of 
entry into active 
duty,. They are given 
30 days or longer if 
conditions permit it 
in which 'to have their 
personal affairs and 
business arranged in 
such a manner - that en
try upon active duty 
with a short notice 
will -cause the minimum 
of inconvenience and 
discomfort to his fam
ily, and will have the 
least impact on his 
business affairs.

Those that have re
ceived these letters 
from Headquarters
Sixth Army Presidio of 
San Franci'sco', Calif
ornia are Tommy Skelly, 
Jack Fergerson, Bobby. 
Purdy, Jack Dickinson, 
Johnny Swing, Gordon 
Mikalson, and Paul 
Gibson.

Mrs. John Mikalson 
took the train to 
Spokane on Dec. 1. She 
went to visit her 
daughter, Mrs. Herb 
Foy, and arrived back 
home on December 6.

Eureka
Cre a me r y

Cream----
Milk----

Butter----
, Ice Cream--—

Vic Peltier

V a l ley  M achine 
And Supp ly

Welding.....
Steel Building
Machine and.....
Auto Work.....

Omar Hudson

Evergreen_________
Grange To Give 
Chili Supper

The Tobacco Valley 
Grange is going to 
have a chili supper 
at 5 pm to 7:30;, Pm and 
then from 8 on a pi
nochle party will be 
held Dec. 15, at the 
Grange Hall.

The chili supper 
will cost 65 cents per 
player. There will be 
a 20 pound dressed 
turkey given for first 
prize and four other 
prizes will be given 
during the evening.

So m eb o d y
G o o fe d

I'm a copl
It is 2 am in the 

morning- and I am walk
ing along down a cold 
sncw-whitened street 
swinging my night 
stick in my hand. The 
dim street lights cast 
blurry shadows across 
the snow and turn; the 
tiny snowflakes into 
millions of shiny 
stars. As I turn a 
corner in the narrow 
street I happen to 
glance up to a roof 
top and I see some
thing moving. I think 
to mypelf,who would be 
prowling around a roof 
top at a time like 
this? I go to the side 
of the building to 
where.there is a fire 
escape and I climb to 
the top. Sure enough, 
it is some bum burglar

December IH-.1956 
trying to make off 
with some loot, I say
to myself----he's even ,
got a big bag of stuff 
on his back.

He's all decked out 
in a red suit with 
fur pieces sewn around 
the edges. I see he is 
quite heavy set and 
has a snow white 
beard. I did't think 
such an old man as he 
was would have taken 
to burglary. Just as I 
am about to nab him he 
jumps into .some sort 
of sleigh led b̂  rein-^ 
deer and zooms out of 
reach- Then I realize 
I have made a mistake 
and I stand on the 
roof top and watch the 
merry old man slowly 
glide out of sight.

Sophomores 

Have Dance
On Dec. .1, the 

sophomore class b<?ld a 
dance after the basket 
ball game with
Browning. It was held 
from 10 to 11:30. 
About aevev .;y people 
attended* The music 
was records with a 
variety of fast and 
slow pieces.

The sophomore class 
would like to thank 
the parents who 
attended &nd also the 
chaperones, our class 
advisors Mr.Biggar and 
Mr. Gilmore.

Attend the Dance 15.


